Summers Baptist ChurchWant to remind you we are sponsoring a diaper and baby-wipe shower for Shelby and Luke Hutchinson. The twins are the children of Jeremy and Amber Hutchinson, and they are a few weeks old. Thank you for blessing this family and their new arrivals!

Last Sunday was a great day in the house of the Lord as we welcomed Sandy Walker to our church by letter, and as we witnessed the baptism of Kenleigh Lamberson and Causious Thurman. Isn’t God good?

Thank you for remembering my birthday last week! You make getting older a little easier!

Sunday, September 4th will be a special day at SMBC. Students who are moving up to a new Sunday School class will move up on that day. We will also be having a special time of prayer and recognition for those in our church who are or were involved in education. We will honor them, present them with a small gift, and most importantly, have a time of prayer over them.
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Our AWANA group (under the leadership of co-directors Cara Mitchell and Jessica Thurman) will start back on Wednesday, September 7th. Please be in prayer for our students as they start back to school, and for our student ministries here at SMBC.

Tim Hawkins will be in Springdale on September 15th. If you would be interested in going together as a church, please let me know! I need to order our tickets, so please confirm with me today.
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August 7th, 2022
WE had asThis is the day that the Lord hath made, and I will rejoice and be glad in it… these words are easy to sing, but not always easy to live out. I hope that you have a reason to rejoice today, and I hope that you feel His presence as we worship. If you are visiting with us today, please make yourself at home here at SMBC!
Today is the day that we have set aside to take our monthly offerings for the school students in Haiti. Your gift of $25 ensures that a student is fed, has a school uniform, and that they are educated not only in school but in the things of the Bible.
This Morning
Sunday School – 10:00
Worship Service – 11:00
Message – “If You Want to Please God”
Haitian School Student Offerings

This Afternoon 
Grief Support (4:00)

Tonight
Evening Worship 5:00

Wednesday 6:30 pm
Bible Study for All Ages

August 28th
Last Sunday Lunch

September 4th
Promotion Sunday, Educator Appreciation

September 7th
AWANA Clubs and Family Meal Resume

